“Fishing in the right pond is better
than fishing in the wrong river.”

- Canadian Philosopher
Matshona Dhliwayo

(Dr. Jesu Arockiaraj, highly acclaimed Eminent Scientist with Stanford University World Ranking in Top
2%. Has also received many Awards including Young Scientist Award by Government of India and
Government of Tamilnadu)

Greetings!

In consonance with the aforesaid adage, it 1s of quintessential importance to ensure right strategies and resources in
jJuxtaposition with Sustainable Aquaculture practices in the vast ocean of Aquaculture Operations!

At FAITT, we are strongly committed to Sustainability, Quality, Safe and Environmental friendly practices and operations
n our Aquaculture Ponds and Research Labs. In juxtaposition with this, FAITT endeavors’ to spread awareness and enrich
cognizance on the various facets of Aquaculture through Workshops, Seminars, Publications, Special Events, etc.

In this 1ssue, FAITT brings you well-curated, discerning and insightful articles in the Aquaculture trade and operations by
eminent academics and research scientists. With a vibrant and growing Aquaculture industry, India is well poised to build
a strong aquaculture industry for many decades to come.

Rainbow Trout is a well adaptable species that grows fast and can easily be cultivated in captive environments. Rainbow
Trout Fisheries is gaining a lot of traction in tropical countries and the US and we present you with an insight on the
current trends on Raimnbow Trout Fisheries in South India.

In Tamilnadu, Aquaculture insurance products launched on World Fisheries Day, November 2, for freshwater fish farming
and shrimp farming by the Tamil Nadu Dr. J. Jayalalithaa Fisheries University, Nagapattinam. In August, Honourble
Tamilnadu CM, Shri M K Stalin inaugurated various facilities constructed at a cost of Rs 43 crore on behalf of the State
Fisheries and Fishermen Welfare Department

Finally, 1t 1s great to look forward for a robust year 2023 ahead, as the scintillating year 2022 - a UN designated
“ International Year of Artisanal Fisheries and Aquaculture” come to a close.

Time to begin to change the future of Aquaculture now!

Regards,
Editors



